
Sunday Services for January   
                 
8.00am:    5th January: BCP Eucharist 
9.30am:    5th January: Family Communion 
         12th, 19th and 26th January: Parish Communion & Sunday Club  
5.00pm:   12th and 26th January: Meditation  
         A Still Small Voice - Poetry, music, prayer and stillness 
         19th January: Taize- half an hour of music,  
         readings and quiet time for reflection & prayer 

Dates for January 
Saturday, 4th January: 4pm Band Practice 

Sunday, 5th January; 6-7:30pm Ignite Discuss at Rectory 

Tuesday, 7th January: 3-4.40pm Tea on Tuesday in the Church Hall 

Tuesdays, 7th, 14th, 21st and 28th January: 10 -11.30am Diddy Donkeys 

Tuesday, 7th January: 7:30pm Bible Study at Heather’s 

Thursdays, 9th and 23rd: 7.30pm Bible Study at the Rectory 

Saturday, 11th January: 8 - 9am  Women’s Breakfast in the Rectory 

Thursday, 16th January: 7.30pm Le Voyage in the Rectory 

Sunday, 19th January: 6 -7.30pm Ignite Discuss at Sue’s house 

Sunday 19th January; 7:45pm Buildings and Finance Sub-Group 

Tuesday, 21st January: 7.30pm ACC in the Rectory 

Saturday, 25th January 6-8pm Ignite Social 

Thursday, 30th January: 7.30pm Le Voyage at Sarah-Jane’s 
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 ‘Tea on Tuesday’   

7th January 

3.00 - 4.30pm  

in the Church Hall. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 A cup of tea,  

a sandwich or two  

and even a slice of cake  

and lots of chat ! 

 

Thank You for your 
support at Christmas 

 
The money collected during 
all of our Christmas services 

will be shared equally          
between 

The International Red Cross 
 and 

 Guernsey Welfare. 



It is now time to update our 

Church Electoral Roll! 
 

This is the list of everyone who is 
part of the St Saviours family. 

By being on the list you are able to 
vote at our AGM. 

Every 5 years we have to dispose of 
our existing list and start our list 
from scratch - and that’s 2025! 

Our Electoral Roll Officer de Vic will 
be bringing forms to church, please 
complete them and return them to 

him. 
Please be aware this is NOT the 

Electoral Roll for States’ Elections! 

Thought for the month  
When one year ends and another begins, it 
can be good to take the  opportunity to look 
both backwards and forwards. 
The good things and the challenges of the last 
year. The exciting things that are to come, and 
also the difficulties. 
Some we know about, some will come out of 
the blue. What will 2025 bring? 
For us as a family we know that Jonathan and 
Sophie will graduate this summer and hopefully find employment, bringing 
to the end the educational chapter of their lives starting into the world of 
work. But we don’t know anything more, there’s nothing else planned for 
certain in 2025. 
What about for you? 
Whatever comes our way, good and bad…. 2 simple thoughts; 
1, God. Our loving heavenly Father journeys  with us. Whatever we face God 
is present, a constant certainty. 
2, Each other. As church family, we are here for each other. We need to do 
all we can to support each other. Showing love and care, putting each other 
first. “Brother, sister, let me serve you, let me be as Christ to you.” 

Please note that the Revel Field 
will be closed for parking until    

further notice as the ground is very 
soft and cars have been getting 

stuck! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please also note that Le Neuf    
Chemin Road will also be closed 

from 2nd January for 4 weeks for 
Fibre Broadband installation 



       
Contact Details: 

 
Rev’d. Mark Charmley 
Rector of St Saviour and Torteval 
The Rectory, Le Neuf Chemin Road, St Saviour, Guernsey, GY7 9FQ 
Phone: 01481 263045 
Email: charmley@cwgsy.net 
 
 

Church Office  
Email: stsaviourschurch@cwgsy.net 
Website: stsaviourschurch.org 
 
 

What3words: 
Rectory: hummed.propel.hostiles 
St Saviour’s Church: giving.sincerely.tenderness  
 
 

mailto:charmley@cwgsy.net

